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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE o

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

March 8, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.: g , S. 2022

ORIENTATION AND ACTION PLANNING ON THE OPERATIONS OF NATIONAL
CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER

TO: Reynaly G. Santos, Principal II, Sto. Nifio Central Elementary School
Arlyn Murillo, Principal III, Sto. Nifio National High School

Relative to the letter from the Office of the Municipal Mayor of Municipality of
Talaingod, you are hereby advised to attend the Orientation and Action Planning on
the Operations of National Child Development Center on March 9-11, 2022 at Resort
of Catargena, Baganga, Davao Oriental.

Travel and other incidental expenses shall be charged against local funds
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations. Further,
everyone is required to strictly observe the health protocols as prescribed by the IATF
during this time of pandemic.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

## Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188
Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte




Republic of the Philippines
Province of Davao Del Norte
MUNICIPALITY OF TALAINGOD
Website: www.talaingod.gov.ph
Email: talaingodlgu@gmail.com

OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MAYOR

March 07, 2022

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Davao del Norte
Mankilam, City of Tagum

Dear Sir,

GREETINGS!

The joint council for the Welfare and Protection of Children, to include among others, the cases
of Children in Conflict with the Law, Children in Armed Conflict, Violence Against Women and
their Children and the Early Childhood and Development will have an Orientation and Action
Planning on the operations of National Child Development Center.

The activity will be on March 9-11, 2022 at Resort of Catargena, Baganga, Davao Oriéntal. For
this, we are inviting you to participate with your designated permanent alternate during council’s
meeting and activities in times you cannot personally join.

Anent this, we are requesting the participation of Ms. Reynaly G. Santos and Ms. Arlyn Murillo,
as representatives of Department of Education to attend the said activity. Due to LGU's limited
funds, their Travelling Expenses is asked to be changed to your Agency, subject to usual COA
rules and regulations.

Truly yours,

-
JONNIE A. LIBAYAO

Chairperson of the Council




